
  

 

Good Shepherd Cricket 

 

Expression of interest 

 
Dear Families, 
 
As the cricket season begins again in Term 4, 2023, we are now asking for names of interested players who would like to 
play for our Good Shepherd Cricket teams.  
The information is as follows: 
 
Matches:  (Yr 2/3) (Master Blasters) Friday evenings  

(Yr 4/5 and Yr 5/6) Saturday mornings  

Venue:  (Yr 2/3) (Master Blasters) Gepps Cross Reserve  
(Yr 4/5 and Yr 5/6) Various ovals  

Training Times:  none 

Uniform:  (Yr 2/3) (Master Blasters): Sports uniform and hat 
(Yr 4/5 and Yr 5/6): sports uniform and hat. Players can wear white pants if they have them. 

Equipment:  All equipment is supplied. 

Fees:  Master Blasters: $30 for calendar year (if you pay in Term 1, there is no further payment in 
Term 4.) 
Junior $15, Senior $15 

 
If you are interested in playing, please fill out the form below and return it to the front office by Monday 4th September 
 

Jason Wain    Sport Co-ordinator 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

GS CRICKET 2023 (boys and girls) - Expression of interest 
 
Name of student:_____________________ D.O.B:_____________  2023 Year level:__________ 
   
(circle) I can/cannot Coach.  
(circle) I can/cannot be a Manager     

Parent email:______________________________________ Phone no:_________________ 
   
Team (please tick):  Master Blasters- (Years 2/3) Friday 6:00pm – 7:00pm, Gepps Cross Reserve 
                                 Junior ‘C Grade’ - (Years 4/5) Saturday, 8:30am-11.15am, various  
                                  Senior ‘B Grade’ - (Year 5/6) Saturday, 8.30am-11.15am, various 
 
List any known medical conditions: (information will be given to coaches) 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Parent Signature_______________________________ 
 

 

 

 


